DAVIESS COUNTY DETENTION CENTER

PREA ANNUAL REPORT
2015

Daviess County Detention Center (DCDC) implemented the PREA standards in 2013. While working through
a strategic plan, DCDC was able to identify problem areas or areas lacking compliance and addressed each one.
Some actions that were taken include adding more cameras and including more training regarding staff
manipulation by inmates to the annual in-service training hours.

One way DCDC has made progress is by taking all allegations seriously and investigated each one thoroughly.
One DCDC staff investigator has been certified to train other department staff to become PREA investigators.
The current number of PREA investigators is five.

REPORTABLE ALLEGATIONS 2013 2014 2015
Unfounded NA NA 2
Unsubstantiated NA NA 2
Substantiated NA NA 2

TOTAL [

Future data will reflect the progress that has been made in the areas of staff and inmate education and in the
reporting protocols for PREA allegations. When reviewing the sexual harassment data, consideration may be
given to the fact that inmates have been found to utilize PREA allegations as a means to retaliate against staff
and fellow inmates for non-PREA related reasons. This is reflected in the fact that when these allegations were
investigated, a majority of the cases were found to be unsubstantiated or unfounded.

Approved by:

David Osborne, Jailer Date
Daviess County Detention Center .
N 7-7/7
?;;ltt PREA Coordinator Date
D iess County Detention Center

4

AMEANDED REPSRT



